
From: Rebecca Leeman <rleeman@gmail.com>
To: <jf@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 7/16/2014 3:58 PM
Subject: 122 Anderson St.

Please consider traffic when determining approval for using 122 Anderson
Street as an intermodal transportation facility for the Nova Star Ferry.
The Fox/Anderson intersection is heavily used by pedestrians and there will
already be increased traffic from Munjoy Heights, the Avesta housing at
Washington and Fox, and the Sheridan Street project, not to mention Redfern
is planning to add 50+ apartments right at that corner in the near future.
I could support truck staging if the trucks are required to drive north on
Anderson to Marginal Way and then to Franklin rather than using any portion
of Fox Street.
Thank you.
Rebecca Leeman
23 Fox St.


